
April 1, 2025 
 
The only real news this week is: 
 
The biorefinery in Northwest Salisbury off of Adkins road was heard by the Wicomico Board 
of Appeals last Thursday. After review, it was determined that the permits for this facility 
were issued improperly and thus, this project cannot continue. A stop work order was 
issued by the county in the weeks prior to this hearing.  
 
 
Hunter Isaac, Government Affairs Director 
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